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Fairfield County Foundation Announces Deputy Ethan Collins Scholarship Recipient
LANCASTER, Ohio --The Fairfield County Foundation is pleased to announce that Riley Pulvermacher is the recipient of the Deputy Ethan Collins Scholarship grant for the 2015-20116 academic year. The applicants were reviewed on the basis of scholastic merit, economic need and life goals.

This scholarship was formed by the family and friends of Deputy Ethan Collins.  The scholarship is for Fairfield County students who plan to attend an accredited school or Academy in preparation for a career in Law Enforcement. 
For further information regarding scholarships, contact Amy Eyman, Fairfield County Foundation, (740) 654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org.

About the Fairfield County Foundation:
The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and enhance the quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain opportunities for local youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development, academics, and more.  For more information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org. 
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